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Burnley Victoria Street Chadderton Oldham OL9 OBY
Brow Telephone: 0161 770 2137

2 info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk
/\_/ \
/ www.burwt% brow.co.uk
COfn 00\ . .
m“ﬂity gel Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA, MA, PGCE

10th March 2025

To all the Parents/carers of children in Reception and Key Stage 1.

We will be having Eid parties and an Eid party lunch on Tuesday 1st April 2025. Your child is entitled to

Universal Free School Meals which means there will be no charge. If your child normally brings a packed lunch and
would like to join us and have a party lunch on this day, please complete the slip below and return to school by
Monday 17th March 2025.

Your child may come to school in their party clothes but please make sure they wear sensible, non-slip shoes.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. H. Atlklnson-Smith

My child: Class: normally brings a packed lunch but
would like an Eid party lunch on Tuesday 1st April 2025

Signed: parent/carer

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.



